Company Letterhead

[Insert Date]

THE HONORABLE SABINA F. PEREZ

Chairperson, Committee on the Environment, Revenue & Taxation, Procurement, and Labor I Mina'trentai Seis na Liheslaturan Guåhan Guam Congress Building 163 Chalan Santo Papa Hagåtña, Guam 96910

RE: Bill No. 24-36 (COR) – Relative to redating the implementation of the second tier of PL 35-38 from March 1, 2021 to March 1, 2022

Dear Chairwoman Perez and Committee Members:

Please accept this letter as written testimony of our support of Bill No. 24-36 which seeks to place a one-year moratorium on the implementation of the second tier increase of the minimum wage. The delay of this implementation will greatly support our company as we work towards recovery from this economic crisis due to the pandemic.

Since we are unable to be present at the virtual public hearing scheduled for January 25, 2021, we respectfully submit this statement on behalf of our company for the record.

Thank you very much for your support of our business and the recovery of our island economy.

Very truly yours,

[your signature] [your title]